
Union Hill  School Alumni Scholarship 

On behalf of the Union Hill Staff, congratulations as you progress toward the completion of your 
senior year of high school! Though you graduated from Union Hill, you have not left our 
memories. It is our hope that high school has been a very positive experience for you and that you 
are currently making plans to continue your education.  

As you may remember, we try our best to keep track of our graduates and wish them only the best 
as they prepare for their future. This year we are pleased to take a more active role in supporting 
former graduates by offering two one-time $500.00 scholarships to Union Hill graduates.  

These scholarships were made possible by contributions from faculty, staff, parents and members 
of the Union Hill community. They will be awarded in late May and will be paid to the recipient in 
the fall of 2020 when he/she shows proof of enrollment in any institution of higher learning. The 
scholarships will be awarded based upon the following criteria: 

• Student has earned a 3.0 (or higher) cumulative GPA, on transcript
• Student has participated in extracurricular activities (e.g. sports, clubs, community service

organizations, etc.)
• Teacher’s letter of recommendation
• Student’s letter of intent to continue his/her education

If you are interested in applying for the Union Hill Alumni Scholarship, please complete the 
district scholarship application and return it, along with an official copy of your high school 
transcript and letter of recommendation from one high school teacher.  

In addition, and most important, please include a personal letter in which you let the scholarship 
committee know what your plans are for the future, how our scholarship would help you reach 
your goals, and how your experience at Union Hill influenced the person you have become.  

Your application must be submitted to the District Scholarship Coordinator and accompany 
your completed district scholarship application.  

We look forward to hearing from you and wish you continued success as you finish your senior 
year!  

Sincerely, 

The Union Hill Alumni Scholarship Committee  
11638 Colfax Highway, Grass Valley, CA. 95945 
(530) 273-8456
http://uhsd.k12.ca.us



Union Hill Alumni Scholarship 
 
 

The criteria for this scholarship are: 
 

•  Must be a senior graduating at semester or at year’s end OR a  
   Jr./Sr. graduating a year early & a graduate from Union Hill School  
 
•  Must have minimum 3.0 cumulative G.P.A.  
 
•  Must complete and submit a district scholarship application  
   (The District Scholarship Coordinator will extract the financial page as    
   well as the two letters of recommendation from community persons)  
 
•  Requires an official high school transcript including 7

th semester 
   (The District Scholarship Coordinator will obtain the transcripts)  
 
•  Participation in community and extracurricular activities  
 
•  Include personal letter explaining your future plans (i.e. college &  
   major), how this scholarship will help you attain this goal, & how your  
   experience at Union Hill influenced the person you have become.  
 
•  Must include 1 letter of recommendation from a teacher (the one you  
   provide for the district scholarship application will suffice, providing  
   it’s from a teacher)  
 
•  Include a plain, bound folder  

 
 

APPLICATION MUST BE RECEIVED BY: 
January 18, 2019 

Submit the district application & personal letter to:  
Kimala DeSena/District Scholarship Coordinator 

 




